
Hello All! 

 

Our website is now ready for on-line registration. It was decided that the simplest way for 

everyone to receive a user name and password would be for everyone to login as a new 

member.  

 

The process is as follows: 

� Go to www.mtva.org (Recently, I have needed to include the “www” in order to 

get on the website. I don’t know if that’s peculiar to my situation, but if you’ve 

been unable to access the website you might try that.)  

� Click “Forms and Applications”. You will be taken to the Login page. 

� Click Please Register here next to “Not an MTVA Member?” You will be taken 

to the Registration page. 

� Fill out the Registration page. (The “MENC Expiration Date” field would not 

accept data, so I skipped it, and it worked anyway.) You will be asked to create 

your own user name and password. 

� You may go directly to an event form or login again later. 

� Remember you will need to send payment for an event on or before the due date 

to avoid incurring a late fee. Dues and School Activity Fee must be sent with or 

before the payment for the first event in which you participate.  

 

The website has two updates: 

� Psalm 23 will be auditioned in German only, not English. Directors who attended 

the meeting last Tuesday night expressed concerns about auditioning in either 

German or English. They voted during the High School Caucus to allow only 

German to be used in the audition. 

� We will be posting an updated Calendar. It will reflect that Freshman/Mid-State 

Auditions will be held at St. Cecilia not at Ezell-Harding. 

 

I enjoyed seeing folks last Tuesday night. Thank you for a productive meeting! 

 

See you September 9 at our next meeting! 

 

Valerie DeHoff 

MTVA President 

 

 

 

 


